
 
SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION 

RECOGNIZING FORMER REPRESENTATIVE SUSAN NABEL 
FOR HER YEARS OF SERVICE ON THE BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES 

AND TO THE CITY OF STAMFORD 
 
WHEREAS, Susan Nabel was elected to the Board of Representatives in 1997 as the 
Representative for the 20th District and served until 2000, when she left to join the Board of 
Education, and then served on the Stamford Board of Education for nine years, including three 
terms as President; and 

WHEREAS, Susan Nabel was reelected to the Board of Representatives in 2013 as the 
Representative for the 20th District and served on the Board until April, 2023; and 

WHEREAS, as a member of the Board of Representatives, Susan Nabel served as Clerk of the 
30th Board, Chair of the Personnel Committee and the Special Committee on Stamford Water 
Quality; and Co-Chair of the Legislative & Rules Committee, and was instrumental in the passage 
of multiple pieces of major legislation, including ordinances that had a demonstrable positive 
effect on public safety, city parks, and transportation; and 

WHEREAS, Susan Nabel has been an active contributor to the wider Stamford community, 
including having been president of the Stamford Parent Teacher Council; a member of the 
Stamford Public Education Foundation board from 2009 through 2012, including as Co-President 
from 2011 through 2012; a member of the 17th Charter Revision Commission; Co-Chair of the 18th 
Charter Revision Commission; and a member of the North Stamford Association; and 

WHEREAS, Susan Nabel and her husband Bill have been long time residents of the City of 
Stamford and raised both of their children here; and  

WHEREAS, Susan Nabel’s service to the City of Stamford has touched numerous lives and has 
had a substantial impact on the lives and life quality of Stamford residents and taxpayers. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the 31st Board of Representatives honors and 
thanks Susan Nabel for her years of service. 

 
 

Approved by the 31st Board of Representatives 
this 1st day of May, 2023 

 
 
 

__________________________    __________________________ 
Jeff Curtis, President      Megan Cottrell, Clerk 


